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Memorandum 

 
To:  All Campaigns 

From:  Office of the Election Supervisor for the International Brotherhood of Teamsters 

cc:  Melissa Musser, GRF CPAs & Advisors 

Re:  Campaign Finance Auditors 

Date:  December 3, 2020 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Office of the Election Supervisor has contracted with GRF CPAs & Advisors of Bethesda, 
MD (www.grfcpa.com) to conduct campaign finance reporting compliance examinations.  When 
campaigns are contacted by GRF, please provide the information requested in a timely manner.  
 
GRF CPAs & Advisors are independent auditors for the OES and campaigns should not respond 
to OES with any information requested by GRF.  Please respond directly to GRF.  
 
If you have any other questions, please contact OES. 
 

 

       
Richard W. Mark 
Election Supervisor 


